CITY OF SAN BRUNO
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of San Bruno at their regular meeting,
Tuesday, February 22, 2022, which will be called to order at 7:00 p.m. and conducted virtually, will
conduct a public hearing per Elections Code Section 10010 beginning at 7:10 p.m., at which the City
Council will 1) receive a report from staff on the transition from at-large elections to by-district elections
for members of the City Council; and 2) conduct a public hearing during which the City Council will be
presented with all draft maps to review and choose “Focus Maps”.

All interested persons are invited to attend said hearing and express opinions relating to this matter.

This meeting will be conducted telephonically pursuant to State of California Assembly Bill 361, which
was signed by Governor Gavin Newsom on September 16, 2021. Accordingly, council members will be
present remotely; they will not be physically present in the council chambers. Participation via electronic
means is encouraged. Pursuant to AB361, the public may provide public comment by emailing
comments to cityclerk@sanbruno.ca.gov before the start of the meeting.

Members of the public may view the meeting on a livestream at www.youtube.com/user/cityofsanbruno,
on CityNet Services Channel 1 or on Zoom. Online Zoom meeting details will be posted on the
published agenda.

Please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (650) 616-7061 if live translation in an applicable language is
needed for this hearing. Notification 72 hours prior to the meeting will enable the City to make
reasonable arrangements.

Is/ Melissa Thurman, MMC
San Bruno City Clerk
Publication Date: February 17, 2022



